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OFFICE OF THE March 29, 1994
SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

b
FROM: Samue - - ilk, Secretary

/

SUBJECT: SECY-94-058 - FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT USING COST
CENTER CONCEPTS

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to
staff plans to use the cost' center structure for the FY 1996
planning and budgeting process beginning with strategic planning
and the Internal Program / Budget Review. Also, the Commission has
not objected to the use of the cost center structure and
methodology beginning in FY 1995 for budget execution and for
determining licence fees.

cc: The Chairman
Commisaloner Rogers
Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Planque
OGC
OCA
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
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SECY NOTE: THIS SRM AND SECY-94-058 WILL BE MADE PUBLICLY
AVAILABLE 10 WORKING DAYS FROM THE DATE OF Tl!IS SRM
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